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“As a matter of fact no Jamaat can be established unless the members are prepared to obey the Imam with this 

kind of zeal, faithfulness and loyalty”. – Promised Messiahas (Malfoozat Vol. II p. 322) 

Upcoming Events   Prayer Timings
 

  Dars every Wednesday after Isha Prayers           February 2019 

v Tahir Academy EVERY Saturday 9:30 AM 
v Coffee, Cake, and True Islam EVERY  

Thursday at 7:30 PM 
v Auxiliary Meetings on February 3rd 
v Lajna/Nasirat Meena Bazaar on February 3rd 

Jamaat News 
Happy New Year to Our Readers! 

Starting the New Year with Blessings 
 

By the grace of Allah, Bait-uz-Zafar Mosque was full of worshippers bright and early on New Year’s Day. 
Young and old alike braved the cold weather to start off the New Year the right way: with Tahajjud, Fajr, Dars, 
and a hearty breakfast. Following the morning prayers, Imam Mahmood Kauser Sahib gave a Dars followed by 
a reminder that the rest of the world spends New Year’s Eve as well as New Year’s Day partying, drinking, and 
wasting away. However, he continued that even in such times we find solace in the mosque, praying away 
rather than succumbing to the Western world’s traditions. May Allah bless you throughout the New Year! 

Tahir Academy News 

Home of Atfal and Nasirat 
 
For decades, Tahir Academy has been a fundamental part of the Ahmadi Youth across the United 

States. In fact, other Jamaats followed the example of Queens’ Tahir Academy. Thus as the pioneers of Tahir 
Academy it is imperative we keep up the standards. This year’s Tahir Class has an enrollment of 90 students. 
There are more youth involved in teaching than ever, and every month there is time allotted for meetings with 
Imam Sahib, Waqf-e-nau class, and auxiliary meetings. Additionally, both the Atfal/Khuddam and Nasirat 
have assigned times to go to the gym and play.  

Days Fajr Zuhr Asr Maghrib Isha 

31-6 6:15 1:00 3:45 5:20 7:30 

7-13 6:00 1:00 3:45 5:35 7:30 

14-20 6:00 1:00 4:00 5:40 7:30 

21-27 6:00 1:00 4:00 5:50 7:30 
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Bangla Desk 

First Bangla Desk Meeting in Queens 
 
Bait-uz-Zafar hosted its first Bangla Desk Meeting 

on January 12th, 2019. The meeting was presided by Imam 
Sahib. There were 57 members including men, women and 
children who attended this meeting. The meeting included 
a Q&A session. Delicious Bengali food was served after the 
meeting. It was a wonderful gathering, and prayers are 
requested for success in future meetings. 

Symposium in Long Island 
What did the ProphetpbuhHave to say About… 

 
On Sunday, January 27, 2019, many members of the 

Queens Jamaat headed to Long Island to attend a symposium 
on The Holy Prophetpbuh. This seminar covered many topics, 
including The Holy Prophet’spbuh message on jihad, rights of 
women, rights of minorities, and terrorism. The event was 
graciously hosted by Long Island jamaat and directed by 
Imam Sahib. There were also many speakers from all walks 
of life, including a Sikh man from Qadian whose ancestors 

helped build the Minara-tul-Masih. The keynote address was delivered by Qasim Rashid who spoke on life of 
The Holy Prophetpbuh and The Prophetpbuh brought light to an ever so dark world. It was truly a blessed event, 
with many people in attendance, Alhamdulillah.  

Announcements 
Marriages 

 Ayesha Bajwa was  
Obituary 

We sadly convey the demise of one of our Lajna, Sister Nasira Shareef Sahiba. She was a long-standing 
member of Queens Jamaat. Inna Lillahi wa inna ilayhi raji'un. May Allah the Almighty elevate the status 
of the deceased in paradise, and grant patience to their family members. 

Finance 
The Finance secretaries humbly remind the jamaat members to keep up to date with their dues, and to 

pay their Chanda’s on time. Jazakallah! 
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Atfal/Khuddam News 
Meeting Held on First Sunday of the Month  

Ahmadiyya Basketball League 
A new Initiative for the Youth of New York 

 

Initiated by Imam Sahib two years ago, the Ahmadiyya Basketball League (ABL) continues to grow 
stronger. All Atfal, Khuddam, and Ansar are welcome to come to the gym and play basketball every Saturday 
after Zuhr from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. Afterwards, the gym is set to be used by members of the Queens ABL 
team from 4:00 PM to 6:30 PM. There are weekly games between the boroughs – with the Queens Jamaat 
having a record of 3 wins and 3 losses! 

Evening of Bonding  
Khuddam go out for Dinner 

 
On January 24, 2019 a few Khuddam along with Imam Sahib 

went out to dinner together at Red Lobster. It was a great opportunity 
to get together and bond with their fellow brothers. Inshallah, there 
will be many more events like this in the future!  

Announcements 
 

A future Sehat-e-Jismani event is coming up: A 
Basketball Game with Imam Sahib at Barclays Center, 
Brooklyn, NY. For more information see attached advert, 
and contact Reza Islam. 

 
 

Lajna/Nasirat News 
Meeting Held on First Sunday of the Month  

Volunteering at The Bowery Mission 
“Serve like you are serving a King” 
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The Lajna began the New Year on a good foot as they volunteered at the 
Bowery Mission in Bowery, New York on Friday, January 4, 2019. Five Lajna 
volunteered to serve food to those in need at the Bowery Mission, which has 
been working since 1879 to aide “men, women, and children caught in the 
cycles of poverty, hopelessness and dependencies of various kinds”. It was an 

hour long undertaking to serve over 200 people of varying backgrounds, races, and status. The team at Bowery 
Mission was grateful for our help,  and invited the Lajna to volunteer again in the future.  

Nasirat Visit a Nursing Home 
Creating Friendships that Transcend Age 

 
On January 5, 2019, 13 Nasirat returned to 

Sunharbor Nursing home in Roslyn, New York to meet 
with the local Senior Citizens. The Nasirat started this 
tradition late last year and have created friendships with 
many of the residents of the Nursing home. The Nasirat 
gain much wisdom from the elderly, while the Senior 
Citizens have someone to talk to. During this trip, the 
Nasirat buddied up with the residents and created picture 
frames together. Many of the residents became emotional and thanked the Nasirat for visiting. Inshallah, the 
Nasirat will continue this tradition!    

Regional Nasirat/Umoor-e-Talibat Camp 
A Day of Sisterhood, Learning, and Empathy   

 
The Regional Nasirat/Umoor-e-talibat Camp was hosted in Bait-ul-Huda, Long Island, New York on 

January 26, 2019. The Camp had sisters from all five boroughs, and Westchester, with approximately 45 
participants from Queens. The Camp began at 10:00 AM, and the day was full of presentations, discussions, 
arts and crafts, cooking and most importantly connecting with each other on a deeper level. The Umoor-e-
Talibat and Nasirat had separate programs after the morning session with all activities tying into the theme of 
the day: “Reaching towards Allah, through the Holy Quran”. Both the Umoor-e-Talibat and Nasirat also 
decorated their own Sadqa Jars, baked pastries, learned how to make roti, and learned to embroider. May we 
be provided with more opportunities like these in the future.  
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